
Jeans for Genes Day 

Friday 20th September 2019 

 

Jeans for Genes day helps to transform the lives of some of the most vulnerable children in 

the UK.  By wearing jeans and making a donation, we can help to provide vital care, equipment 

and activities for the 1 in 25 children who has a life-altering genetic disorder.  If you would 

like further information about this, please go to jeansforgenes.org  

On Friday 20th September the children (and staff) are invited to come into school in jeans but 

otherwise in full school uniform (white shirts, ties and blazers for children in Years 3 to 8 and 

their normal tops in Pre-Prep), paying £1.00 for the privilege and thereby raising money to 

help children with genetic disorders.  Please could parents ensure that, if children wish to join 

in with this fundraiser, their jeans are clean and tidy and not ripped or held together with 

safety-pins; and that if denim skirts are worn by girls, they are not shorter than knee length, 

as for their uniform skirts?  As always, it is entirely in order for children not to participate if 

they choose not to do so. Money should be brought in to your child’s class teacher or tutor 

on the morning of Friday 20th September. 

 

https://www.jeansforgenesday.org/

